
Visit by Professors and Students of Shaheed Sukhdev College of Business Studies  
 
On the 25th of March 2019, Mr. Tushar Marwaha and Dr. Abhishek Tandon, Professors of 
Shaheed Sukhdev College of Business Studies along with their students held an interactive 
session for the students pursuing commerce in our school. The session was regarding 
admission procedures for the University of Delhi and the various courses offered by their 
institution in the fields of Management, Finance and Information Technology. Special emphasis 
was made towards the courses of BMS and BFIA. With the help of a presentation, various 
courses and their structures were made known to the students. An integral part of their 
curriculum involved specific subjects such as tax planning, compulsory ability enhancement 
subjects, skill enhancement subjects, research papers and crash courses.  
 
Not only did they clear doubts and misconceptions regarding the University of Delhi but also 
provided tips on how to perform well during boards and entrance examinations. Through this 
session students got a preview of the various career options available to them in the near future 
and were able to realize the importance of specializing in specific subjects in order to get better 
placements. It proved to be an informative and fruitful session benefitting all the students and 
provided them with a sense of clarity.  
 
 

 

 


